WATER SHUT OFF NOTICE  

HOT AND COLD WATER to the entire building will be shut off for Canadian Water Conditioning to install a temperature assisted crystallization (TAC) water conditioning system on the first floor, replacing the water softening system in the building

THURSDAY DECEMBER 28, 2023
	8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

The contractors are hoping to be finished earlier than 5:00 p.m., and water supply will be restored as soon as the installation is complete

There will be no access to washers in laundry room during the retrofit

Please do not leave the faucet handles in the ON position during this installation, as water will flow from the faucets as soon as the installation is complete and this could cause preventable flooding in your unit 

Thank you for your patience as we work toward conditioning both hot and cold water without the use of salt, which is better for the environment and for the life of the plumbing pipes and fittings in the building


Please contact Ellie (519) 821-7518 or Andrew  (519) 821-2177 if you have any questions 							

December 1, 2023
